

Daniel Elkeles Chief Executive St Helier Hospital Wrythe Lane Carshalton Surrey SM5 1AA

Mr Michael Lovett
Headteacher
Tweeddale Primary School
Tweeddale road
Carshalton
Surrey
SM5 1SW

Tel: 020 8296 2000 Web: www.epsom-sthelier.nhs.uk Email: daniel.elkeles@esth.nhs.uk

14th December 2016

Dear Mr Lovett

I am writing to you to thank you, your staff and pupils for the beautifully decorated Christmas Hamper boxes, which have arrived from the charity 'Three cheers for cheers'.

The hampers will be given to elderly patients that are discharged from St Helier Hospital during the festive period, and as with past years, we know that they will be greatly appreciated by all.

Please pass on my sincere thanks to the staff and pupils involved, and on behalf of all of the staff and the patients of Epsom & St Helier NHS Trust I would like to wish you all a very merry Christmas and a happy 2017.

Yours sincerely

Mr Daniel Elkeles
Chief Executive